
Seto Inland Sea Regional Research Center held

the "2021 Super Science High School" 

for Takamatsu Daiichi High School 

at Aji Marine Station.

On June 28,2021, The Seto Inland sea Regional Research Center held the 

Super Science High School “SSH” which titled “Familiar Sea Environmental 
Science”. Participants were 38 students and 4 high school teachers.

The Center has been in charge of "SSH" for special science course of 

Takamatsu Daiichi High School 1st grade, every year. In this year, it was 

also conducted careful enough by taking measures for corona infection.
The sea environment teaching in the "SSH" was lectures at the Marine 

Station, plankton observation with microscope and mini-ocean observation on 

the research vessel CalanusⅢ.
This year, with the cooperation of teacher Miyoshi of Tokushima Bunri

University, it was a very enjoyable ocean observation, such as using 

underwater drone.
The students asked a lot of questions, etc., they learned very eagerly. 

Staff meeting at outdoor, to avoid corona infection lecture

Explanation for observation, 

on board the CalanusⅢ

Underwater drone
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Collection of samples by plankton-net Observation of seabed mud

Observation of planktons with microscope
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